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Dear Parent/Carers 

Queen Elizabeth II Funeral – Bank Holiday 

 

 

As a result of the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death Queen 

Elizabeth II, the Dfe have announced the following: 

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19 September 2022. This day 

will be a bank holiday and schools, including Bevendean Primary School and 

Nursery, will be closed on this day.  

Kind regards 

Mark Dally 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Queen Elizabeth II Funeral – Bank Holiday 

 

 

As a result of the announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death Queen 

Elizabeth II, the Dfe have announced the following: 

The official date of the State Funeral is Monday 19 September 2022. This day 

will be a bank holiday and schools, including Bevendean Primary School and 

Nursery, will be closed on this day.  

Kind regards 

Mark Dally 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 


